
Sally Splash! 

bubbly fun, water walk & run! 

 

About the Organization: 

The Salvation Army of La Crosse County is dedicated to Doing the Most Good® and our mission to meet 
human needs in His name without discrimination. 

About the Event: 

The Salvation Army of La Crosse County is raising money for local families in need by organization a fun, 
family-focused event called “Sally Splash”. The event is intended as a wet and wild water-themed family 
fun run & walk, over approximately 1.5-miles. Look for friendly obstacles which engage family bonding 
and a good time, including water buckets, waters guns, a human car wash, a water slide, and more! 

Registration: 

Registration opens Monday April 15th, 2024, and continues through event day. Minors require an adult. 

 

Route: 

- Map coming – contained to Myrick Park and the surrounding sidewalks. 

  

Event: 

- Wet family friendly fun run & walk, and activities 
following the main event (at finish line). 
 

- Located at Myrick Park, La Crosse, WI 
- August 3rd, 2024, waves beginning 9am 



Sally Splash! 

bubbly fun, water walk & run! 

 

 

Sponsorships: 

Our community is at the heart of our mission to meet human needs in His name without discrimination. 
You can disrupt the cycle of poverty, one person and one family at a time. 

We invite you to consider becoming a sponsor! Sponsorship puts your organization in front of a large, 
targeted group of individuals, and it is all for a great cause. 

 

 

 


